
The safety and well-being of our guests and employees is our #1 priority. We 
cannot overstate how much we look forward to welcoming our guests back to 
enjoy the food, service and hospitality for which we have been known over the 
past 26 years. 

We follow government guidelines and are taking additional measures to keep 
you safe: 

• We adhere to rigorous food safety and hygiene standards.
• Menus can be viewed on our website. Single-use menus are also available.
• All employees will be following strict hygiene protocols within the 

restaurant at all times.




